
 
 

September 25, 2017 

Logan Hoffman 

Project Manager  

Gaylor Electric, Inc. 

177 Knob Hill Road 

Mooresville, NC 28117 

 

RE: Philip Simmons High School – Charleston, SC 

 

Dear Logan,  

 

I am writing this letter to thank you and the Gaylor Electric team for a job well done on 

completing the Philip Simmons High School project in Charleston, SC.  Your team showed 

dedication to safety, quality, and coordination in completing the electrical scope at Philip 

Simmons High School.  

 

As with all projects, difficult issues arose, but the Gaylor project team was able to prioritize the 

tasks at hand, and push to complete the project on schedule.  Gaylor’s safety culture was also 
extremely evident throughout the duration of the project, with an emphasis on safety from the top 

level of management down to the helpers in the field.  A true safety culture is no accident, and it 

was seen as a clear priority for Gaylor.   The quality of installation was also a stand-out aspect of 

your team’s time at Philip Simmons.  Conduit runs were installed straight and level, wiring in 
panels was neat and organized, and your coordination with other trades was exceptional.   

 

Again, thank you to you and your team for the efforts expended in completing the Electrical 

Scope at Philip Simmons High School, and we hope to work with you and your team in the near 

future.   

 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

E. Grant Story 

 


